portant Informatioy
bout Closure & Otdepy

I, like you, am extremely concerned about the sad news and events that have impacted the world
and the lives of so many precious folk due to the coronavirus pandemic.

Due to the enforced closure of all non-essential business/services, Heirlooms Needlework Gallery is closed until further notice
and all get~-togethers such as NATTER days and STITCH days are postponed.
These special days will be rescheduled as soon the needlework gallery is permitted to reopen.

I am going to use this time to rest and pursue ideas and projects that I haven’t had time to do before now.
Consequently over the past few days I have spent most of the time stitching a new six-part Mystery Sampler
that I plan to release later this year.

Here are a couple of pics allowing you a sneak peek at portions of Part One and Part Two.

I sincerely hope you too may be able to use this time to experience the enjoyment and peace that needlework gives to ones soul.

I am here to answer your telephone queries (or reply to your telephone message)
AND to take and process your orders ... and I’d love to hear from you.

If you’re waiting for a previously placed order (e.g. Sampler Threads),
I will send these as soon as I can, but please be aware that all New Zealand
and many of my USA suppliers are also experiencing enforced closures.

I appreciate your patience and understanding.

If you run out of thread or linen for a project ... I would be pleased to help!
There are still many beautiful products in stock here at the needlework gallery.

A gentle reminder ~ be thoughtful and kind, take care and keep yourself safe.

Love to you all.

» Bye for now.
T k-
A ferelyn =
[y A / ,
SN U/(’/P( "
N \Q“;/'/ ‘ > 7/ v 9
3 “ z
}ﬁ —ﬁ
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